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Hello Music majors!  
 

Congratulations on completing a very unique, but hopefully still exciting and informative, 
Welcome Week! This week’s newsletter contains the following information: 

1.      LAB FEES and FINANCIAL AID/SCHOLARSHIPS 

2.      Canvas-related questions 

3.      Newsletter Archive *NEW* 

4.      Schedule of Classes and Enrollment Period 

a.      Invitation from Dance department 

If you have any questions, please reach out to music@uci.edu. 
LAB FEES and FINANCIAL AID/SCHOLARSHIPS 

Dear Music Student, 
 
A warm welcome and welcome back to new majors and returnees alike! Below is a 
reminder regarding Lab Fees and Financial Aid/Scholarships: 
 
For those of you who are receiving financial aid and/or scholarships, you ought to have 
received the disbursement(s) to your Zot account last month, or earlier. If you are or plan 
to enroll in instrumental or voice lessons, please be sure toset aside $500 to pay for Course 
Material Fees (AKA "Lab Fees"). This will reflect on your Zotbill after the first or 2nd week 
of each quarter. This is necessary because Financial Aid and Lab Fees are separate systems 
(they are not connected). In other words, you will receive financial aid first and then are 
billed the lab fee 1-2 weeks into the new quarter.  
 
Please contact me should you have any questions regarding this matter. I realize it can be 
confusing and will try to help - hopefully it will make sense after you undergo your first 
quarter. 
 
Wishing you an outstanding Fall quarter! 
Sincerely, 
Peter Chang 

Peter E. Chang 

Management Services Officer 

University of California, Irvine 

313 Music & Media, Irvine, CA 92697-2775 

T: 949-824-4281 |  F: 949-824-4914 | music.arts.uci.edu/ 

Canvas-related Questions 

REMINDER: For any Canvas related questions, please contact eee-support@uci.edu 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=6eff7a98-c2ad-4c34-95d0-8f5e63d53174&ZotMailId=EHSnA2WWH/76CNYr5pA3pQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=5c45cedd-4bed-457b-9beb-0d5c509dbb01&ZotMailId=MZlmMnJJxoVEny+R/aM46A==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=bcb3e1ee-0d2c-4950-94d0-2fe9d807c07a&ZotMailId=XJluOMqIsjek+qQrnQax5w==


You may also visit https://eee.uci.edu/contact/ to send an email, and review resources for 
students (image below). 

 
Newsletter Archive *NEW* 

In case you miss this this broadcast email, CTSA Students Affairs will be archiving e-mails for the quarter 
on their website:  
https://www.arts.uci.edu/student-affairs-emails 
  

Schedule of Classes and Enrollment Period 
  
REMINDER: Students have until the end of Week 2 to add/drop/change courses. Beginning Monday of 

the 3rd week of instruction, an Enrollment Exception is required to make any changes. The 

add/drop/change policy can be found here. 
While you enroll in your major-related courses, please be sure to also explore any GE or non-major 
courses that spark your interest! Below is an invitation from the Dance department: 
  
COME DANCE WITH US! 
  
All are welcome to come dance with us in our non-major courses in Ballet I & II, Modern I, and Jazz I & II. 
Check the schedule and sign-up for class. It’s a great way to get your body moving, take a break from 
your studies, and work on your mind-body connection. It will be fun too! 
  
Thanks! 
Best, 
Molly 
----- 
Molly Lynch 
Chair and Professor - Dance Department 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 
(949) 824-7226 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=f935480a-ce08-472e-a514-c627966d3cb3&ZotMailId=0QIsJwMngBqi2Q5cCqgJhQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=b82d1b92-6775-4ec4-87b3-60f4ee46d9a3&ZotMailId=4zd5zOsJkMJaesDemuBIIw==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=94b72359-f8a9-4601-a197-b1ce6502438a&ZotMailId=ghZ5DOTJVDBMtPD6Xbqc4A==

